Ekstrom Library

Tyler Park Neighborhood Association

JANUARY - FEBRUARY 1982

Newsletter

WHAT HAS TPNA DONE FOR YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD DURING THE PAST YEAR ?

In the park:

- 1. Obtained a \$10,000 city grant to move & renovate the tot lot.
- 2. Purchased & installed four pieces of playground equipment, two permanent trash containers, & a bulletin board.
- 3. Worked with Metro Parks to obtain full-time playground supervisors during the summer months.
- 4. Helped sponsor a 4-H Day Camp.
- 5. Organized Fall & Spring Clean-Ups.
- Organized two summer band concerts.
- 7. Developed a professional quality "10 Year Master Plan for Tyler Park."
- In the neighborhood:
- 8. Published a bimonthly newsletter sent to all neighborhood residents.
- 9. Provided fall dumpster service for residents.
- 10. Planted 32 trees throughout the area.
- 11. Was instrumental in having a 3 way stop installed at Tyler Park Dr. and Tyler Parkway.
- 12. Received a \$1,069 grant from the Ky. Humanities Council for the History Project.
- 13. Sponsored a neighborhood Flea Market.
- 14. Coordinated about 100 residents in over 1,000 hours of volunteer activities to support & improve Tyler Park.

PEOPLE POWER NEEDED

Soon TPNA will be needing new block captains and committee persons to work for 1982. Please try to help in whatever way you can in our efforts to improve Tyler Park Neighborhood.

TREE PLANTING TIME APPROACHES

Tyler Park Neighbrohood Association 's Park and Greening Committees have applied for a grant from the Community Match Fund. If the grant is approved, the Park Committee will be intalling permanent picnic tables and a horseshoe pit. The Greening Committee will plant shrubs in the park, and trees in the park, on the Eastern Parkway median, and on street frontal private property. If you are interested in having a red maple, oak, crabapple, Bradford pear, tulip poplar, or London plane tree planted in front of your property, call Sharon Pike (458-7657) or Dinah Smith (459-7428). The cost to property owners will be \$25. PLAN NOW; SPRING IS COMING!

THESE POSITIVE WORKS CAN CONTINUE ONLY THROUGH THE FINANCIAL AND PHYSICAL SUPPORT OF

TYLER PARK NEIGHBORHOOD RESIDENTS. JOIN & GET INVOLVED!! SEND IN MEMBERSHIP FORM TODAY!

NEED A GIFT ?

TPNA mugs, t-shirts, and note cards may be purchased at the Highland Hallmark shop in the Mid-City Mall.

VOLUNTEER NEEDED

Bardstown Road Tomorrow is looking for a volunteer Executive Director. If you are interested in working flexible hours, three days per week, for one year, contact: Carol Stuecker (452-9227) or Stan Esterle (451-3695).

DATES TO REMEMBER

Board Meetings: 7:00 P. M.

January 25, 1982 - 1365 Tyler Park Dr.

February 22, 1982 - 1702 Tyler Parkway

ALL Tyler Park Residents are invited to attend.

5	NAME:
	ADDRESS:
	PHONE:
	NO. IN FAMILY:
	Dues: \$5 / yrfamily or indiv.
	Please clip & return with dues to Tyler Park Neighborhood Assoc. P.O. Box 4452, Lou., Ky. 40204
	3

NEWSLETTER CAN BE MAILED

TPNA wishes to express appreciation to Joe Elder for the many hours he spent in obtaining a non-profit status with the U.S. Postal Service for us. This status allows TPNA to again mail the newsletter to area residents and businesses.

NEWLY ELECTED OFFICERS AND TRUSTEES

Dinah Smith - President Sharon Pike- Vice-President Terry Hall - Corresponding Sec. Frank Chuppe - Recording Sec. Sue Slesnik - Treasurer Steve Henry - Membership Co-Chair Ann Davis - Membership Co-Chair Andrea McElderry - History Project Barbara Wilson - P.R. &

Bardstown Road Tomorrow Rep. Keith & Mary Rita DeWitt - Park Rick Kremer - Volunteers Len Ogden - Fundraising

Trustees with one more year to serve are:

Joe Conroy - Newcomers Susan Cox - Picnic David Bell - L.I.N.C.

TYLER PARK NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER

Dinah Smith, President (459-7428)

Terry Hall. Editor & Ad Sales (454-5795)

The Kentucky Humanities Council has awarded a \$1069 grant to TPNA to begin a history of the neighborhood. Grant money will be used to present a series of lectures, subsidize oral history, and copy photographic materials. Taped interviews and photographs will be deposited with the appropriate archive at the University of Louisville, where they will be available to the public. Time and donated items will count as matching funds under the grant. A slide presentation and lecture, given at the November 22 annual meeting by project director Andrea McElderry, was the first event in the project, which will run through January, 1983. A series of three lectures will begin in March.

NEIGHBORHOOD HISTORY PROJECT BEGINS

Want to take part? Here's what you might do: Be interviewed; suggest people who might be interviewed; suggest questions; locate photographs; provide refreshments for lecture series; give a block party where neighbors can discuss history, learn to use legal documents as sources & teach others; help with other tasks, such as publicity.

I AM INTERESTED IN WORKING ON THE TYLER PARK HISTORY PROJECT. I WOULD LIKE TO

____Name__

Address

Phone

RETURN TO DR. MCELDERRY 1707 EDENSIDE 40204

PAINT CONTRACTING TOO!

10% discount this ad



1609 EASTERN PARKWAY

ECORATORS & PER WALLPAPER

452-9887



1216 Bardstown Road Louisville, Ky. 40204

SPECIALIZING IN

- · Fine Wicker
- · Oriental Rugs
- · Baskets
- · Porcelains
- · Brass

FOR SALE 1611 Beechwood Ave. Tyler Park Victorian

Entry hall, breakfast rm., sun porch, brick patio, dogwoods & evergreen trees. 4 bedrooms, 1 ½ baths. \$45,180.

Terry Hall

Bus: 502/896-2291 Res: 502/454-5795

Bass & Weisberg



1360 Bardstown Rd Phone 458-3400

BUY OUR FAMOUS FISH BOX FOR 2 FOR ONLY

AND GET A 32 OZ PEPSI -FREE-

.... WITH THIS COUPON expiration date: Feb. 5, 1982

T.P.N.A. P.O. Box 4452 Louisville, Ky. 40204 Non-Profit Org. U. S. Postage PAID Louisville, Ky Permit No. 1549

Source: University of Louisville Archives and Special Collections Ekstrom Library